
9. WORKING TOGETHER FOR HEALTH:
COLLABORATION IN CANTERBURY RR 9476

The Committee considered a report from the Senior Social Policy Analyst, Mary Richardson, on the
seminar entitled, “Working Together for Health:  Collaboration in Canterbury”, to be held on 17
March 1999 by the Public Health Association.

The Committee resolved that members of the Community Services Committee who wished to
attend the seminar contact Mary Richardson regarding enrolment details prior to closing of
registration on Wednesday 10 March 1999.


